January Scholarship Newsletter

Hi All,

Well, the 1st month of 2025 is behind us, now there is much more to be done before our year as
chairpersons is done.

Thank you to all of you who got out to the schools and passed out the VOD and Patriot Pen
paperwork and forms. Congratulations and Thank You to all who participated. Congratulations
to those who have won your post, and to those who won in their district and now on to state. |
hope all who did not move on were given the encouragement to try again next year.

Now, | hope you have brought into the schools and home schools and other establishments( Girl
Scouts, Boy Scouts) the information on the 3 Dimensional Patriotic art contest (All 3D entries
must have a photo attached), the Young American Creative Patriotic Contest..

American Creative Patriotic Art and 3 Dimensional Patriotic Art deadlines are to your auxiliary
by March 31, Auxiliary Department by April 15 and to National Headquarters is May 5.

Keep up the good work. to those who haven't sent in any reports, you can do it, let's get it done.

Remember we are here to help our students- young and old , now and for the future to give them
HOPE, SUPPORT to continue their endeavors.

Mo Sedelow
State Scholarship Chairperson 2024-2025



